
                

  

 
 
April 22, 2021 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
I am writing to let you know that the online SOTEs (Student Evaluations of Teaching Effectiveness) for all 
courses are now available and invite you to complete yours. Your input in the process is very important and 
allows our faculty to learn what they are doing well and how they can improve their teaching. Please complete 
your evaluations by Friday, May 7, 2021. 
 
You can find the link to the SOTEs dashboard by accessing Blackboard and going to Tools from within any of 
your courses: Blackboard > any course > Tools (in the left menu) > SOTEs. 
 
We greatly appreciate and value your opinion on teaching effectiveness. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Shari McMahan 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 


